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RESPECT                                  

EXCELLENCE                        

HONESTY                          

RESPONSIBILITY 

Term 2, Week 6 

As we pass the half way mark of Term 2 it is relieving for us to have the vast majority 

of students at school and able to access face to face learning. 

While it was challenging for teachers and support staff to provide for the various 

combinations of students learning at home, with and without access to devices, and 

those at school we also acknowledge how difficult it was for you at home. 

Families were dealing with many challenges and uncertainties. We appreciate the 

efforts that you made to support your children with their learning and to provide a secure environment 

for them in times that were potentially anxiety ridden for you. 

While we welcome the easing of restrictions and are grateful to be in South Australia which is in such a 

positive place regarding COVID-19 we are also aware that the pandemic is not over and that we are all 

still managing a situation that could change at any time. 

Although restrictions have eased considerably there are still many precautions in place at school: 

 Additional handwashing and sanitising of surfaces 

 No parents in buildings 

 Parents asked to spend minimal time on school site 

 No face to face meetings – unless deemed necessary by leadership and then complying with 

strict social distancing  guidelines 

 Modified reports due to the difficulty of gaining accurate assessments of student work 

 Assemblies held via video links to classrooms 

 Minimising the number of external people on site eg private service providers  

 Sending students and staff home who attend with cold and flu symptoms. 

We thank you for your support and understanding as we continue to provide a safe and engaging 

learning environment for your children. 

Daphne Schumacher 

Deputy Principal 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 5th June 2020 

Magill School uses  

emails to  

communicate with our 

families and distribute 

notes and documents. 

Please keep us up to 

date with your email 

address by calling or 

emailing the office.  

SAFE AND ENGAGING LEARNING AT SCHOOL 

SECOND 

HAND  

UNFORMS 

ON FACEBOOK  

 

For all lunch enquiries  

please call  

Rory’s School Lunches  

 

0413 575 800  

 

Rory’s will be able to 

assist you with QKR, 

forgotten lunch orders, 

or anything to do with 

the canteen. 

New Dates 

Monday 22nd June 

Friday 26th June 

More information in this 

newsletter  

mailto:dl.1213%1f.info@schools.sa.edu.au
http://www.magillschool.sa.edu.au


 

 

RESPECT  

HONESTY 

EXCELLENCE 

RESPONSIBILITY     

 

 

Magill School Values Award  

Congratulations to the following students who have been awarded  

a certificate in week 5 

Well done for demonstrating the Magill School Values.  

 Specialist Subjects  

 

Science - Dani  

Honesty - F13 Senuri W 

 

Science - Amanda 

Respect - F8 Charlize G 

 

Chinese - Ivy 

Respect - F2 Chloe A 

 

Performing Arts - Milda 

Respect - F8 Anxhela D 

 

 

 

 

 

Honesty 

 

M1 

M2 

M3 

M4 

M5 

M6 

F1 

F2 

F3 

F4 

F5 

F8 

F9 

F10 

F11 

F12 

F13 

F14 

F15 

Vivian L 

Tyler G 

Jackson R 

Tom D 

Yudhe T 

Sam H 

Jesse S 

Dev G 

Wyatt R 

Oliver R 

Abigail L 

Henry A 

Joshua M 

Connor M 

Beren M 

Harry E 

Rain P 

Zeeza N 

Jakob H 

Respect  

 

M1 

M2 

M3 

M4 

M5 

M6 

F1 

F2 

F3 

F4 

F5 

F8 

F9 

F10 

F11 

F12 

F13 

F14 

F15 

Kezia K 

Lucia R 

Hamish B 

Anna W 

Amelia Y 

Eric X 

Seraphim B 

Helen G 

Orlando M 

Oscar O 

Devayani M 

Crystal M 

Erika T 

Grace C 

Yutong Z 

Velena S 

Jezeela R 

Ethan S 

Rhonda Y 



 

 

RESPECT  

HONESTY 

EXCELLENCE 

RESPONSIBILITY     

 

Magill School Values Award  

Congratulations to the following students who have  

been awarded a certificate in week 6 

Well done for demonstrating the Magill School Values.  

 Specialist Subjects  

 

Physical Education Florin 

Respect - P6 Miranda B 

 

Performing Arts Georgea 

Respect - P17 Beth S 

 

Chinese Min / Mai 

Respect - P13 Aidan L 

  

Honesty 

 

P1   

P2   

P3   

P6   

P8   

P9   

P10   

P11   

P12   

P13   

P14   

P15   

P16   

P17   

Claire Y 

Claire V 

Mariah M 

Oliver D 

Imogen H 

Hailey C 

Heath L 

Harry H 

Ivy F 

Joshua L 

Avigayil J 

Shanaya C 

George N 

Inesh C 

Respect 

 

P1   

P2   

P3   

P6   

P8   

P9   

P10   

P11   

P12   

P13   

P14  

P15   

P16   

P17  

Asha L 

Julian X 

Javier O 

Mary E 

Tallulah B 

Charlotte L 

Blake F 

Oliver W 

Bella Y 

Poppy R 

Joudi J 

Avanti D 

Anaaya S 

Elena G 

 

SECOND HAND  

UNIFORMS ON  

FACEBOOK 

The Magill School Facebook page for second hand uniform items is up and running to assist families to buy, swap or sell  

official Magill School uniforms only. The page is a closed group and you will need to agree to the terms and submit your 

child’s information in order to join.  

You can join by finding the link on the school Facebook page. Please note this group is not administered by Magill 

School. The page will be administered by parents from our uniform committee. Parents are responsible for their own 

transactions when they buy, swap or sell. 



 

F2 and 

P10 

BUDDY 

CLASS 



 

F2 & P10 

CLASS PORTRAITS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clearview shop hours 

Monday 9:00am-4:30pm 

Tuesday 9:00am-4:30pm 

Wednesday 10:30am-4:30pm 

Thursday 9:00am-4:30pm 

Friday 10:30am-4:30pm 

Magill site hours 

Tuesday 2:30pm-4:00pm 

Wednesday 8:00am-9:30am 

We want all of our students to be safe during the very busy periods and  

encourage all parents and caregivers to follow and abide by all road and  

parking regulations. Some simple guidelines for keeping everyone safe are: 

 Observe the 25KM/H speed limit for the entire length of Adelaide 

Street 

 Do not park and leave your vehicle whilst the drop off / pick up zone 

is in operation.  Burnside Council parking officers regularly patrol and 

issue fines 

 Do not let children get out of or in the car whilst stopped in the  

middle of the street. Exiting from the left hand side of the vehicle is 

the safest side. 

 Do not stop at the crossing to drop off or pick up  

students 

 Move as far forward as possible when pulling into the drop off / pick 

up zone. This will stop cars zig-zagging in and out 

 Exercise extreme caution when reversing. Better still, don’t do it! 

 Do not hold up traffic whilst waiting for a spot. This causes major  

issues on Penfold Road. Go around the block  

instead. 

 

A teacher is on duty until 3:25pm and will escort any remaining children to the office. We all need to do our bit to keep 

our kids safe. 

Regards 

 

John Iannunzio 

Principal 

For more information www.burnside.sa.gov.au/About-Council/Policies-Laws/Policies 

STUDENT SAFETY ON  

ADELAIDE STREET 

mailto:www.burnside.sa.gov.au/About-Council/Policies-Laws/Policies


I recently attended a seminar about eSafety run by the eSafety  
Commissioner. The seminar outlined the importance of online safety, the 
ways we can teach our children to act appropriately online and what to do 
if they experience or witness inappropriate material. In a time where  
access to the internet is of high demand the amount of time we spend 
online has increased. It has become even more important that we continue 
to monitor our children’s online use. Children should not be deterred from 
accessing the online world, or feel suspicious when using the internet. It is important that we model a safe culture and standard 
of behaviour and age appropriate access for our children.  

A valuable insight from the seminar was an appreciation of the variety of information for parents, children and young people that 
can be found on the eSafety Commissioner website. For example how to talk with your child about what they may experience 
when online; helpful information about current trending apps and their potential dangers.  

The website does not just focus on social media but also has information about  online gaming platforms and their  
potential issues. There is also a child friendly section to help children learn about positive online behaviour, internet use  
protective behaviours and what they can do if they feel unsafe online. For further information visit  https://www.esafety.gov.au/  

Due to the rescheduling of my student teaching placement, I will not be available from week 4 until the end of Term 2.  

If there are any concerns or you require support, please contact your child’s classroom teacher. Until then, I hope you and your 
family stay safe both physically and online. 

Kat Edson 

KAT EDSON - PASTORAL CARE WORKER 

 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 2020 

 Monday 22nd June - Reception-Year 3  

                            Friday 26th June - Year 4-7  

Mindful of the current situation and in consultation with the school, MSP Photography will be instigating a new process 

for the taking of school photos this year. This new process has been designed in accordance with the most recent  

guidelines currently issued by SA Health and are being monitored daily. 

This year the format for school photos will change to a composite style.  

 What this means is that each student will be photographed individually and the group created digitally as a 
composite.  This will eliminate the need for students to be bunched together in close contact with either 
themselves or our staff. 

 
 Students will move in and out of the portrait studio area individually.  

 
 The area will be set up in such a way as to ensure that each individual student will maintain the  

recommended social distancing guidelines of 1.5m from other students and the photographer. 
 

 MSP Photography staff will provide instructions to each class upon entry to the photography area. 
 

 Hygiene and cleaning guidelines used by MSP Photography staff are in accordance with information  
distributed by SA Health.  

 
As per all recommendations, if your child is unwell there is no need to send them on photo day. MSP Photography 

will provide a catch up session for students who may be absent on photo day. 

T: 08 8132 1148 | E: enquiries.adl@msp.com.au  

Family photos 

Monday 22nd June (Surnames A-L 8:15am-9:15am) 

Friday 26th (Surnames M-Z 8:15am-9:15am) 

NEW DATE 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/
mailto:enquiries.adl@msp.com.au

